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'Ihe regular meeting of the Official Board was held Tuesday, May 5, 
at 7:45 p.m. with Chairman Charles Chewning presiding. 

Mr. Bradshaw opened the meeting with prayer. 

The minutes and all committee reports -were omitted because of the 
Quarterly Conference. 

At a specially called meeting of the Fina.nee and stewardship Commission 
it was recommended that 'Mr. Bradshaw's salary for the coming ~ar be $8,750 
am. Mr. Shoaf's $5,000. This raise will not represent an increase in the 
budget but will be taken care of by the contingency and building fun::l. Dr. 
Glasson moved that the recommendation be accepted, ~. Whita.ey secomed it, 
and it passed unanimously. 

'Ihe meeting adjommed to sit as a Quarterly Conference. 

Respectfulq~tte<?-, 
'ZUn? ,~J .. 7~ 
Eunice H. Mattox, Secretary 


